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POSTBUS 346.

Dear Mr. Cleland,

The gentleman whom I mentioned to
you the other day is Jonkheer C,L.C.
Kretschmar van Veen, civil engineer in
the service of one of the important
contracting firms in the Netherlands,

He travels home on the same boat
as you and he is a very sociable fellow,

I take this opportunity to wish
you a pleasant trip,

Yours sincerely

Wicion



